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FatFatFatFatherherherher’s ’s ’s ’s Day NewsDay NewsDay NewsDay News    
Father’s Day is Sunday, June 20th.  For each male in 

attendance, your presence will minister to a special group 

of people across the state of Tennessee.  A monetary gift 

will be given to the Tennessee Baptist Adult Homes in 

honor of each male in attendance.   
    

Church Service TChurch Service TChurch Service TChurch Service Time Cime Cime Cime Changehangehangehange    

The times for the Sunday services will change beginning 

June 6th. Early service will begin at 8:30am and late 

service at 10:45am. Sunday school will begin at 9:30am. 

633 services are currently being held every Wednesday 

evening. 
 

WMUWMUWMUWMU    MMMMiiiission Projectssion Projectssion Projectssion Project    
WMU will be collecting cleaning supplies and toiletries 

for Chilhowee Baptist Center during the month of June.  

Place the items on the table beside the Sunday School 

office.  Items will be collected through Wednesday, June 

30th.  The following is a list of items needed: 
 

 Laundry Detergent 

 Paper Towels 

 Toilet Paper 

 Dish Soap 

 Shampoo and Soap 

 Toothbrushes and Toothpaste 

 Deodorant 
 

Keep in Touch Update 

Keep in Touch will begin again on Wednesday, October 

20th at 11:00am. The focus this year will be on 

Fellowship. Guests will be invited to share but not every 

month as in the past. Also, there is no age limit. Anyone 

of any age is invited. All are welcome. As time gets closer 

more information will be shared. Look forward to seeing 

you. 

-Karen Coppenger 

 

 



ChristianChristianChristianChristian    SySySySympampampampathythythythy    
To the family of Phyllis Giger 

Precious in the sight of the Lord is the death of His saints. PS. 116:15 

    

To the family of Diane Russell 
Precious in the sight of the Lord is the death of His saints. PS. 116:15 

 

Harvest of Israel Trip 

Harvest of Israel Tours is planning a trip leaving March 

7, 2022 and returning March 16. This will be a 10-day 

trip. You will fly into Tel Aviv and tour the Galilee then 

travel to the Dead Sea, then make your way up to the city 

of Jerusalem. The price of the trip will be $4,000. This 

includes everything but your souvenirs. If you want more 

information about this trip, call the church office (865-

977-1526) or email the church (pgbctn.org) and leave 

your name and best way and time to contact you. Thank 

you! 
 

ReminReminReminReminddddeeeerrrr    
Please place your used Sunday school literature in the 

boxes outside the Sunday school office.  The literature is 

sent to Edwin Hodges’ Ministries to be distributed to 

Bible schools, churches, missionaries, and individuals 

worldwide.  
 

AlAlAlAltar and Foyer Flowers Updatetar and Foyer Flowers Updatetar and Foyer Flowers Updatetar and Foyer Flowers Update    
If you have altar or foyer flowers ordered for Sunday 

morning services, please pick the flowers up at the end of 

the second service or come by the church office on 

Monday, 9am – 2pm for a key to the church building. 

We will discard the flowers on Tuesday.   
 

SerSerSerSermomomomon Reviewn Reviewn Reviewn Review    
If you would like to review one of the Sunday or 

Wednesday sermons, you may do so by going to 

pgbctn.org.  You will see a video link near the top of the 

page.  Click on it and select the date you want to review.  

 
 

LLLLibrary Newsibrary Newsibrary Newsibrary News    

I am so excited about making some changes to the church 

library and having it reopened by this fall. I plan to set 

the library up as more of a reading center than a 

traditional library. My goal is to have sections dedicated 

to Christian study aids, children's books, youth and  

young adult fiction and nonfiction books, and a section to 

highlight local authors as well as other widely read 

authors. A Small Group section will be established to 

provide various Bible study materials that can be 

borrowed.   Our book inventory will be web based and 

can be accessed through: 

https://.library things.com/catalog/Pleasant Grove.  

Please email me at pbcg@pgbctn.org to give your input.  

Thank you,  

Lisa Hill. 
 

Weekend Worship 
We had a great weekend on June 5th and 6th as Sunday 

School opened back up.  Everyone seemed excited to get 

back into Sunday School and a familiar routine.  It was a 

special time of worship and study with over 220 in 

attendance. 
 

Wednesday 6:33 Service 
633 Services has been involved in an in-depth study of 

Moses.  We just completed the book of Exodus but that 

did not end our study.  We have now moved into the book 

of Numbers.  Why don’t you come and join us as the 

children of Israel move from Sinai to Canaan. 
 

SSSSecurecurecurecuriiiittttyyyy    VoVoVoVolllluuuunteersnteersnteersnteers    
Sunday, June 20th    

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Jonathan Long     

2nd Service Edward Hill 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in the response 

card in your bulletin if you would be willing to volunteer. 
 

 


